Coastal Bend Chapter TAPT Meeting Minutes

December 14, 2011

Meeting was called to order by President Linda Madden @ 10:14 a.m.

President Madden lead the Pledge of Allegiance and the prayer.
Meeting participants were introduced along with our meeting sponsors Randy McWhirter with Rush Bus Centers and Dr. Harvey Graves with Pinnacle Medical Management.
A motion was made to wave the reading of the November Minutes.  Minutes are posted monthly on the CBC-TAPT Website.

Motion was made by Jimmy Kendrick and seconded by Robert Martinez.

Vote was unanimous; motion carried.

Treasurers’ Report was presented by Jimmy Kendrick, and approved.


Motion by Rosie Huerta and seconded by Laura Villegas.


Vote was unanimous; motion carried.

Old Business:


Membership Dues were discussed and it was reported by Jimmy Kendrick that the 
chapter has 35 paid members.

Scott Chapman, Area 5 Director, reminded the attendees about the local and state 
scholarships along with the awards that are given at the state conference. 
New Business:


Author Raymond gave a summary of what was discussed at the STAPT Meeting in 
Laredo.

Jimmy Kendrick discussed the possibility of a mini-conference next year in the City of 
Fulton, where he is presently serving as Mayor.


Larry Curlis spoke on state budget concerns and also offered facilities for reasonable 
suspicion classes at Gregory Portland ISD if anyone is interested. 

Christie Hebert & Rebecca Rocha from the Department of Public Safety were in 
attendance for the meeting.  Ms. Hebert took questions from the floor on DPS issues.
Meeting adjourned at 11:24 a.m. 
Motion by Robert Martinez and seconded by Patrick Hernandez 

Vote was unanimous; motion carried.
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